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To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)
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Brad Chase  

 

I am opposed to this ludicrous government mandate. If this past weeks storm was not example enough of why we 

should not mandate electric vehicles, then I do not believe we will ever be able to talk any common sense into the 

environmental bullies pushing these mandates onto others. Let people choose. This is allegedly still a free country. STOP 

MANDATING THINGS especially things that the average Mainer CANNOT AFFORD. The prices of new electric vehicles are 

stupid, and both my wife and I work and neither one of us can afford a new vehicle right now let alone a new electric 

vehicle. I could go on on about why this is another stupid government idea largely being pushed by one political party 

(which I have voted for many times by the way) and I’m am sick and tired of all the “holier than thou” plutocrats making 

decisions for the rest of us because they think they are somehow more altruistic than most. You want an electric vehicle, 

you buy one. Stop trying to force everyone to do things your way, buncha statist thugs in suits is all these jerks are.  

 

Respectfully, still a free American.  

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


